
SNAKE SEASON IS HERE! 
 
Summertime brings many snakes down the hogback 
and into our community.  When you live as close to 
nature as we do, this is not an unusual occurrence, so 
you must be extremely diligent! 
 
If you have children or grandchildren, keep them away 
from the bushes…snakes will hide there.  If you have a 
dog, be sure to keep it on a leash!  Not all snakes are 
poisonous.  For example, one of the most prevalent 
snakes in the area is the bull snake.  Because of its 
markings it is often confused with the rattlesnake.  
However, the bull snake is our friend…it kills 
rattlesnakes 
 
If you are aware of a snake population, call animal 
control at 303-754-1551 and they will take care of the 
issue.  


